                                                                         725 Ashby Drive

                                                                         Waynesboro, Va. 22980

Dear KSN, Eta Beta Brothers and Guest, 

     This fall, many brothers will make an unforgettable trek to the Shenandoah Valley of Virginia, city of Lexington, birth place of Sigma Nu Fraternity.  SR-4 is appropriately named “Return to the Rock”, will be Sept. 27th thru Sept. 30th.    National Headquarters along with many brothers have worked diligently in planning this reunion, filled with golf, tours, picnic, outdoor pig picking, banquet, jazz and blue grass music, in making your visitation a huge success and treasured memory.

      First, let me tell you about the accommodations at the lovely historic Hampton Inn, Col Alto.  It is located only a short walk to National Headquarters includes a complimentary hot breakfast, wireless internet and a log cabin, which we will use for social gathering.  The special reunion rate is $140.00 per night, plus tax.  

     MAKE YOUR RESERVATIONS BY CALLING THE HAMPTON 
     INN COL ALTO (540-463-2223) BEFORE AUGUST 27th, AND

     REQUEST THIS SPECIAL ROOM RATE FOR SIGMA NU ECU
     REUNION. 

        Brother Danny Wood and other brothers are working relentlessly for donations, to help cover the expense of most food, entertainment and facilities.  Any surplus funds will be rolled over for SR-5 to be scheduled in Greenville, 2012.  Brother Jerry Williams continues to do an outstanding job of keeping the Eta Beta web page updated with current announcements, dates and breaking news concerning “Return to the Rock”.
     I sincerely hope you and your guest will be able to attend this fourth reunion.  See you in Lexington! 
Sincerely, 

James H. Stout,  Eta Beta #71   
